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Note of Thanks 

 

We would first like to extend our gratitude and appreciation to Nehna 

Singh and Mike Hagemann for their guidance and encouragement 

as the new editorial board has taken over. We hope to continue their 

excellent work and grow the journal.  

 

We thank all contributors, reviewers and guest editors for their 

time and effort. We extend a special thanks to the Dean of the 

Arts Faculty, Prof. Duncan Brown for his financial backing and 

support. Thank you to Dr Fiona Moolla and Prof. Kobus Moolman 

for their ongoing support and input which has enabled 

WritingThreeSixty to continue to grow in new directions.  

 

And finally, we would like to thank Prof. Patricia Hayes and Prof. 

Miki Flockemann for supporting us with the creative pieces for 

this issue.  

 

The 2017/18 Editorial Board. 

  


